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and it does not specifically consider cannabis.  We recommend revising this County Code 
section to expressly address smoking and sale of cannabis.  Should this recommendation 
be adopted, DHR will work with appropriate County departments to revise the provision. 
 
Further, our review revealed the need to assess and evaluate employment hiring 
protocols and/or procedures, including, but not limited to, assessing employment 
background check practices and disclosure of criminal convictions related to cannabis 
use in light of State decriminalization.  Accordingly, we intend to work with each 
department to establish and/or revise standards as necessary. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (213) 974-2406, or your staff may 
contact Marisa Lopez, Senior Manager, at (213) 351-8945. 
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County Counsel 
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